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Feb 2018  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

We have 14 weeks until the Year 6 residential at Marchants Hill PGL in June! To keep you updated 

with events, this week we were invited to rank the activities we would like the children to 

experience. We will hear back in a month’s time which ones we have been allocated. If any 

additional kit is required as a result of the selections, we will let you know. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has maintained payments towards the trip. If you are paying by 

instalments, the next payment of £60.00 is due by 30th March.  If you have any difficulties with 

making payments or have any other concerns, please contact Miss Churchman at the school 

office or by email finance@darlinghurst.co.uk.   

 

Mr Turner will be holding a meeting for all parents and carers on Thursday 24th May at 6.30pm in 

the main hall to explain in detail how the trip will work and answer all your questions. Please make 

a note in your diaries and we will send reminders in News and Views and via text nearer the time. 

 

In the meantime, please find attached the general kit list recommended by PGL so you are able 

to start preparing for anything your child needs. There is a lot of useful information for parents on 

the PGL website: www.pgl.co.uk/parents .  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting in May. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Turner Mrs Dunne Mrs Rosso Mrs Clarke 

 

 

http://www.pgl.co.uk/parents

